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Update! 
10.6.2019 

• While we look forward to welcoming lots of you back in 

September we know that soon we will have to say goodbye to 

some of our Pipits who will be starting a whole new adventure 

going to school! Sadly we will also be saying goodbye to Miss A. 

Miss A has got an exciting new job where she will be working 

with secondary school children on art projects. We will miss 

her hugely but wish her all the best for her new job, they are 

so lucky to have her! We still have a half term of fun with Miss 

A to go but wanted to inform you so you can talk to your child 

about her leaving. We are hoping to appoint a new member of 

the team soon. Miss Leonard- Williams and Mrs Crocker will 

still be in the nursery so there will be some familiar faces! 

Sun Cream! 

The sun has started shining and we 

have had so much fun playing in 

the garden. To keep everyone safe 

we ask that ALL children have sun 

cream applied to them before they 

come to nursery. If your child is 

staying all day we will reapply sun 

cream after lunch. 

YOU MUST BRING YOUR OWN SUNCREAM FOR US TO REAPPLY  

Thank you and have a lovely weekend!   


